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19th January 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Resource pack collections 

To support remote learning, we have put together resource packs with equipment children may find helpful. 

Each pack contains a pencil, exercise books, a whiteboard, whiteboard pen and rubber.  Depending on the year 

group or need of the child, there may also be other resources or reading books   

Packs for child(ren) who are in Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and in 3N will be available to collect on Wednesday 

20th January between 1pm and 3pm.  

If you have siblings in other year groups, the packs will be grouped together with the youngest year group.  

Children who are in school this week, in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and 3N will be handed their packs to take 

home.  

Access to the school will be via the KS2 playground gate (along Polhill Avenue).  We ask that you collect your 

pack from the tables on the playground, which will be labelled alphabetically, and leave following the one way 

system.  It is important that you adhere to social distancing at all times. We remind you that face coverings 

should also be worn when on the school premises.  

Once school fully reopens, all resources will need to be returned, including exercise book which will be kept by 

your child’s class teacher as a record of pupils’ remote learning.  

We hope that these resources, which the children are familiar with, will further support during remote lessons.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Jepps 

Assistant Headteacher  

(SEND) 
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